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Year 5 + 6 Boys Football
Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has been selected to represent St. Mary’s at the Knaresborough Schools Boys Football Tournament. It will be taking place at King James School on Tuesday 6th October. The Tournament will be taking place after school 2.30pm – 4.30pm approx.
The Tournament will be taking place on the school astroturf so children will need suitable trainers and shin pads to wear. The rest of the football kit will be provided by school.
I am asking for parents to help transport the children to King James School. Please can you indicate on the slip below if you are available to take your child to the event and whether you have space to transport any other children. I am suggesting you collect children around 2.00pm. 
Parents will then need to collect their child from King James at 4.30pm or alternatively give them permission to walk home.

Please complete the consent form below indicating whether your child is able to participate in the Tournament and their transport arrangements.
Kind Regards,
Mr Wilson
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I give permission for ____________________________to attend the Football Tournament at KJS
Signed: _____________________________ 
Parent/Carer

My child will be collected from St Mary’s at 2.00pm by _______________________________
My child will be collected from King James at 4.30pm by _______________________________
or

My child has permission to walk home from King James at 4.30pm ________________________

Please indicate here if you are able to assist transporting children to and from King James
_____________________

Contact number: ______________________________

Acting Headteacher: Mrs Helen Tomlinson








